
Extract from Hansard 
[ASSEMBLY - Tuesday, 14 August 2007] 

 p3941d-3942a 
Mr Paul Omodei; Mr Alan Carpenter 

 [1] 

MINISTERIAL CHANGES - COST OF STATIONERY 

2335. Mr P.D. Omodei to the Premier 

(1) Could the Premier advise the breakdown of costs, per Ministry, of how much the Government has spent 
on changing stationery, including letterheads, business cards, envelopes, calendars, advertisements to 
advise of new Ministerial appointments, and other such materials, due to Ministerial changes since 
January 2005.  

(2) Please advise the names of the Members of Parliament involved. 

Mr A.J. CARPENTER replied: 

Department of the Premier and Cabinet advises: 

(1) The cost of changes to stationery, other materials and advertisements associated with the appointment 
of new Ministers is absorbed within existing budgets. No additional funding was allocated, or has been 
requested to meet these expenses.  

(2) Details of Ministerial appointments since January 2005 are published in the Government Gazette that 
can be accessed free of charge on the State Law Publisher website at: 
http://www.slp.wa.gov.au/gazette/gazette.nsf, or from the Parliament House intranet.  

 


